

## **Dear Columbus International High School Families,**

Columbus International High School receives Title I funding as part of a federal program that supports schools in providing high-quality education for all students. These funds are used to help ensure that every student has access to the resources they need to succeed academically.

Title I funding at our school is used to support a variety of programs and services, including:

- Additional instructional support in core academic areas
- Supplemental resources and materials to enhance learning
- Professional development for teachers to improve instruction
- Family engagement initiatives that strengthen partnerships between home and school
- Academic interventions and tutoring for students who need extra help

Our goal with Title I support is to close achievement gaps and provide every student with the opportunity to reach their full potential. We also want to ensure families are informed and empowered to take an active role in their child's education.

If you have any questions about how Title I funding is used at our school or would like more information, please don't hesitate to reach out to our main office at (614) 365 - 4054 or email us at <a href="mailto:dlowery@columbus.k12.oh.us">dlowery@columbus.k12.oh.us</a>.

Thank you for your continued support of Columbus International High School.

Sincerely,

Dr. Douglas Lowery

Principal